
Notice
First Year First Semester 202U2022 Batch

The Faculty of Commerce & Management has decided to invite
the First year (2021,/2022 Batch) students physically from
05.07.2023.

Accommodation will be provided for First year students
(202U2022 Batch) on 03.07.2023 & 04.07.2023 (9.00 a.m. - 4.SO

p.m.)

f'lease contact Sub Warden: -

Commerce & Management

DEAI\I
Faculty of Commerce & Managemenl

, fastern University, SriLanka

Mrs S Shamini 077-1388858 Women

Mr K Sasikumar 077-1308193,Men


